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Tuesday, 14 March 2023 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

The final deadline for ordering Y6 leavers’ hoodies is at 11.59pm on March 19th. If you still intend to order a 
hoodie for your child, please could you do so before the deadline as no orders will be accepted after this 
time. This is a deadline set by the manufacturers and they are not able to make any exceptions. All orders 
need to be made via: https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk using the unique school ID: J71075YR6. 
 
 
If you decide not to order a hoodie, please could you still confirm whether you are happy for your child’s 
name to appear on the hoodies that other children order. Only their first name and the initial of their 
surname will appear e.g. John S. If we do not get confirmation from you by Friday 17th March, your child’s 
name will unfortunately not be able to appear with the rest of their classmates. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr Curtis 
Deputy Headteacher 
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